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I strongly support SB 943, which will improve access to essential audiology and 

vestibular care. As a clinical audiologist, I see how delays in diagnosis and treatment 

of hearing loss and balance disorders impact patients' quality of life, increasing fall 

risks and communication challenges. This bill will help remove barriers to care, 

ensuring timely assessments and treatment. It also supports the education and 

training of future audiologists, strengthening our workforce. By passing SB 943, we 

can improve patient outcomes, reduce healthcare costs, and enhance overall well-

being. I urge to support this important legislation.  


